
October 2018 
 
October 1, 2018 
 
Attention Instrumental music student ....Please follow lesson schedule for week 2 
  
Musical auditions are next week Tuesday + Wednesday from 3:30pm to 5:30pm.  You need a signed 
permission slip to audition.  These permission slips are outside door 103,240,244. 
  
Tomorrow is the first meeting of the Be The Change Club!! If you plan on attending the meeting and will 
need to take the late bus home, please make sure you let Mrs. Bacon (Room 349) or Mr Sander (Room 
347) know by the end of the day today.  Thank You! 
  
Student Council - complete application + return to Mr. Strauss, Mr. Pray or Mrs. Halt.  Applications are 
outside room 257 and must be returned by Oct 2. 
  
Reminder to students who ride buses: You must ride your assigned bus.  Students are not allowed to ride 
home with a friend on another bus.  You must also get off at the stop you are assigned to, and follow all 
direction of the driver and adults on the bus.  All walkers: You are NEVER permitted to ride a bus. 
 
October 2, 2018 
 
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 2. 
  
Mrs. Odrobina's instrument lessons are cancelled for today.  Orchestra will still report 2nd period to Room 
100. 
  
Musical Auditions are next week Tuesday + Wednesday from 3:30 - 5:30.  You need a signed permission 
slip to audition.  These are available in Room 240, 244, + 103. 
  
Reminder to students who ride buses: You must ride your assigned bus.  Students are not allowed to ride 
home with a friend on another bus.  You must also get off a the stop you are assigned to, and follow all 
directions of the driver and adults on the bus.  All walkers:  You are never permitted to ride a bus. 
  
5th and 6th Graders....  What are you thankful for this year? 
If you'd like your essay, poetry or artwork to be included in Senator Jacobs Thanksgiving showcase, 
please stop in the Main Office for instructions on how to send your submission.  All submissions will be 
published online, and students will receive a certificate acknowledging their participation from their 
Senator.  Deadline for students’ submissions is November 19th. 
  
This is an important message from the Be The Change Club!! This month is a special month here at 
Hoover Middle School.  It is Socktober!!!  Be the Change Club is collecting brand NEW socks (not used, 
Mr Sander!!) for the Ken-Ton Closet.  Please help keep our community war this winter! Bring your new 
socks to your 1st period teacher.  Your donation will really make a difference! 
  
Student Council - Complete your application and return to Mr. Strauss, Mr. Pray or Mrs. 
Halt.  Applications are outside room 257 and must be returned by Oct 2. 
  
Are you curious about the natural world?? Do you like experiments??  Join Science Fair 
Club!!  Permission slips are outside of Mrs. Dettbarn's room 316.  Our first meeting is Wednesday, 
October 10th at 3pm in room 316.  See Mrs. Dettbarn for more information. 
  
There will be no practice for boys modified soccer. 
 
 



October 3, 2018 
 
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 2. 
  
Musical Auditions are next week Tuesday + Wednesday from 3:30 - 5:30.  You need a signed permission 
slip to audition.  These are available in Room 240, 244, + 103. 
  
Reminder to students who ride buses: You must ride your assigned bus.  Students are not allowed to ride 
home with a friend on another bus.  You must also get off a the stop you are assigned to, and follow all 
directions of the driver and adults on the bus.  All walkers:  You are never permitted to ride a bus. 
  
5th and 6th Graders....  What are you thankful for this year? 
If you'd like your essay, poetry or artwork to be included in Senator Jacobs Thanksgiving showcase, 
please stop in the Main Office for instructions on how to send your submission.  All submissions will be 
published online, and students will receive a certificate acknowledging their participation from their 
Senator.  Deadline for students submissions is November 19th. 
  
This is an important message from the Be The Change Club!! This month is a special month here at 
Hoover Middle School.  It is Socktober!!!  Be the Change Club is collecting brand NEW socks (not used, 
Mr Sander!!) for the Ken-Ton Closet.  Please help keep our community war this winter! Bring your new 
socks to your 1st period teacher.  Your donation will really make a difference! 
  
Are you curious about the natural world?? Do you like experiments??  Join Science Fair 
Club!!  Permission slips are outside of Mrs. Dettbarn's room 316.  Our first meeting is Thursday, October 
11th at 3pm in room 316.  See Mrs. Dettbarn for more information. 
  
Wear your Buffalo Bill's clothes or red, white and blue Friday to support the Buffalo Bills! 
 
October 4, 2018 
 
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 2. 
 
Musical Auditions are next week Tuesday + Wednesday from 3:30 - 5:30.  You need a signed permission 
slip to audition.  These are available in Room 240, 244, + 103. 
 
Reminder to students who ride buses: You must ride your assigned bus.  Students are not allowed to ride 
home with a friend on another bus.  You must also get off a the stop you are assigned to, and follow all 
directions of the driver and adults on the bus.  All walkers:  You are never permitted to ride a bus. 
 
5th and 6th Graders....  What are you thankful for this year? 
If you'd like your essay, poetry or artwork to be included in Senator Jacobs Thanksgiving showcase, 
please stop in the Main Office for instructions on how to send your submission.  All submissions will be 
published online, and students will receive a certificate acknowledging their participation from their 
Senator.  Deadline for students submissions is November 19th. 
 
This is an important message from the Be The Change Club!! This month is a special month here at 
Hoover Middle School.  It is Socktober!!!  Be the Change Club is collecting brand NEW socks (not used, 
Mr Sander!!) for the Ken-Ton Closet.  Please help keep our community war this winter! Bring your new 
socks to your 1st period teacher.  Your donation will really make a difference! 
 
If you want to talk and learn about mental health and the LGBTQ+ community, then you should join the 
Safe Place Club.The first meeting will be on Tuesday, October 9th from 3:30-4:15 in room 115.  Anyone 
is welcome!Sign-up sheet is in the Guidance Office. 
 



Are you curious about the natural world?? Do you like experiments??  Join Science Fair 
Club!!  Permission slips are outside of Mrs. Dettbarn's room 316.  Our first meeting is Thursday, October 
11th at 3pm in room 316.  See Mrs. Dettbarn for more information. 
 
Wear your Buffalo Bill's clothes or red, white and blue tomorrow to support the Buffalo Bills! 
 
October 5, 2018 
 
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 2. 
  
Musical audition.....On your audition day, go to your locker after 9th period and then proceed immediately 
to the auditorium.   
  
Reminder to students who ride buses: You must ride your assigned bus.  Students are not allowed to ride 
home with a friend on another bus.  You must also get off a the stop you are assigned to, and follow all 
directions of the driver and adults on the bus.  All walkers:  You are never permitted to ride a bus. 
  
5th and 6th Graders....  What are you thankful for this year? 
If you'd like your essay, poetry or artwork to be included in Senator Jacobs Thanksgiving showcase, 
please stop in the Main Office for instructions on how to send your submission.  All submissions will be 
published online, and students will receive a certificate acknowledging their participation from their 
Senator.  Deadline for students submissions is November 19th. 
  
This is an important message from the Be The Change Club!! This month is a special month here at 
Hoover Middle School.  It is Socktober!!!  Be the Change Club is collecting brand NEW socks (not used, 
Mr Sander!!) for the Ken-Ton Closet.  Please help keep our community war this winter! Bring your new 
socks to your 1st period teacher.  Your donation will really make a difference! 
  
If you want to talk and learn about mental health and the LGBTQ+ community, then you should join the 
Safe Place Club. 
The first meeting will be on Tuesday, October 9th from 3:30-4:15 in room 115.  Anyone is welcome! 
Sign-up sheet is in the Guidance Office. 
  
Are you curious about the natural world?? Do you like experiments??  Join Science Fair 
Club!!  Permission slips are outside of Mrs. Dettbarn's room 316.  Our first meeting is Thursday, October 
11th at 3pm in room 316.  See Mrs. Dettbarn for more information. 
 
October 8, 2018 – No School  
 
October 9, 2018 
 
Attention Instrumental Music students please follow lesson schedule for week 3. Please remember to 

follow the Tuesday lesson schedule for today. 

The Kenmore/Grand Island Girls Varsity Ice Hockey Team will be holding optional captain's practices for 

any girl in grade 7-12 that attends a Kenmore or Grand Island School.  The practices will be October 23rd 

and 30th 7:40pm - 8:40pm at Lincoln Arena.  There is NO cost but you must have your own 

equipment.  After the October 23rd skate, there will be a short parent meeting.  Schedules, paperwork, 

and tryouts will be discussed.  If you have any questions, email Coach Orlowski at jorlowski@ktufsd.org 

Musical Auditions announcement!!!   On your audition day, go to your locker after 9th period and then 

proceed immediately to the auditorium.  Again for musical auditions come to the auditorium by 3:00pm 

Are you curious about Science Do you like experiments.  Join Science Fair Club!!  Permission slips are 

outside of Mrs. Dettbarn's room #316.  Our first meeting is Thursday October 11th at 3pm  See Mrs 

Dettbarn in room #316 

mailto:jorlowski@ktufsd.org


If you want to talk and learn about mental health and the LGBTQ + Community, then you should join the 

Safe Place Club!!  The first meeting will be on Tuesday October 9th from 3:30 - 4:15 in Room 115 Miss 

Curley's room.  Anyone is welcome and sign up sheets are in guidance office. 

October 10, 2018 – No new announcements  

October 11, 2018 

Attention Instrumental Music students please follow lesson schedule for week 3. Please remember to 

follow the Tuesday lesson schedule for today. 

The Kenmore/Grand Island Girls Varsity Ice Hockey Team will be holding optional captain's practices for 

any girl in grade 7-12 that attends a Kenmore or Grand Island School.  The practices will be October 23rd 

and 30th 7:40pm - 8:40pm at Lincoln Arena.  There is NO cost but you must have your own 

equipment.  After the October 23rd skate, there will be a short parent meeting.  Schedules, paperwork, 

and tryouts will be discussed.  If you have any questions, email Coach Orlowski at jorlowski@ktufsd.org 

This is a reminder to all students that backpacks need to remain in their locker until dismissal at 2:50. 

Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 

Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 

teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter!!!  

October 12, 2018 

Music 

Attention Instrumental Music students please follow lesson schedule for week 3. Please remember to 

follow the Tuesday lesson schedule for today. 

The Kenmore/Grand Island Girls Varsity Ice Hockey Team will be holding optional captain's practices for 

any girl in grade 7-12 that attends a Kenmore or Grand Island School.  The practices will be October 23rd 

and 30th 7:40pm - 8:40pm at Lincoln Arena.  There is NO cost but you must have your own 

equipment.  After the October 23rd skate, there will be a short parent meeting.  Schedules, paperwork, 

and tryouts will be discussed.  If you have any questions, email Coach Orlowski at jorlowski@ktufsd.org 

This is a reminder to all students that backpacks need to remain in their locker until dismissal at 2:50. 

Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 

Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 

teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter!!!  

 

October 15, 2018 

All Instrumental music students please use the lesson schedule for week 4. 

Alice In Wonderland Cast!!! Tomorrow is our first rehearsal for ALL CAST members that made it!!! It is 

MANDATORY!  See you in the aud at 3:30. 

The Kenmore/Grand Island Girls Varsity Ice Hockey Team will be holding optional captain's practices for 

any girl in grade 7-12 that attends a Kenmore or Grand Island School.  The practices will be October 23rd 

and 30th 7:40pm - 8:40pm at Lincoln Arena.  There is NO cost but you must have your own 

equipment.  After the October 23rd skate, there will be a short parent meeting.  Schedules, paperwork, 

and tryouts will be discussed.  If you have any questions, email Coach Orlowski at jorlowski@ktufsd.org 
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Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 

Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 

teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter. 

 

October 16, 2018 

All Instrumental music students please use the lesson schedule for week 4. 

Alice In Wonderland Cast!!! Today is our first rehearsal for ALL CAST members that made it!!! It is 

MANDATORY!  See you in the aud at 3:30. 

The Kenmore/Grand Island Girls Varsity Ice Hockey Team will be holding optional captain's practices for 

any girl in grade 7-12 that attends a Kenmore or Grand Island School.  The practices will be October 23rd 

and 30th 7:40pm - 8:40pm at Lincoln Arena.  There is NO cost but you must have your own 

equipment.  After the October 23rd skate, there will be a short parent meeting.  Schedules, paperwork, 

and tryouts will be discussed.  If you have any questions, email Coach Orlowski at jorlowski@ktufsd.org 

Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 

Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 

teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter!!!  

Glee will meet today from 3-3:30.  If you take the 4:15 bus, you may still stay with Ms. Welfare at Musical. 

 

October 17, 2018 

All Instrumental music students please use the lesson schedule for week 4. 

The Kenmore/Grand Island Girls Varsity Ice Hockey Team will be holding optional captain's practices for 

any girl in grade 7-12 that attends a Kenmore or Grand Island School.  The practices will be October 23rd 

and 30th 7:40pm - 8:40pm at Lincoln Arena.  There is NO cost but you must have your own 

equipment.  After the October 23rd skate, there will be a short parent meeting.  Schedules, paperwork, 

and tryouts will be discussed.  If you have any questions, email Coach Orlowski at jorlowski@ktufsd.org 

Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 

Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 

teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter!!!  

The next Science Fair Club meeting is Tuesday October 23 in room 316 from 3-4:15.  If you have not 

turned in your permission slip yet, they are outside room 316 and are due ASAP.  For more information 

see Mrs Dettbarn in room 316. 

 

October 18, 2018 

All Instrumental music students please use the lesson schedule for week 4. 

The Kenmore/Grand Island Girls Varsity Ice Hockey Team will be holding optional captain's practices for 

any girl in grade 7-12 that attends a Kenmore or Grand Island School.  The practices will be October 23rd 

and 30th 7:40pm - 8:40pm at Lincoln Arena.  There is NO cost but you must have your own 

equipment.  After the October 23rd skate, there will be a short parent meeting.  Schedules, paperwork, 

and tryouts will be discussed.  If you have any questions, email Coach Orlowski at jorlowski@ktufsd.org 
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Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 

Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 

teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter!!!  

The next Science Fair Club meeting is Tuesday October 23 in room 316 from 3-4:15.  If you have not 

turned in your permission slip yet, they are outside room 316 and are due ASAP.  For more information 

see Mrs Dettbarn in room 316. 

Attention 7th graders interested in joining the Hoover Wrestling Team.  Please see Mr. Hillman in room 

112 to sign up and receive the necessary paperwork.  Please note that wrestling starts on November 5th, 

therefore you can still play for the Hoover basketball or swim team 

Capstone Students: Please check your school email for an important message from Mr. Kleismit. 

 

October 19, 2018 

Music 

All Instrumental music students please use the lesson schedule for week 4. 

The Kenmore/Grand Island Girls Varsity Ice Hockey Team will be holding optional captain's practices for 

any girl in grade 7-12 that attends a Kenmore or Grand Island School.  The practices will be October 23rd 

and 30th 7:40pm - 8:40pm at Lincoln Arena.  There is NO cost but you must have your own 

equipment.  After the October 23rd skate, there will be a short parent meeting.  Schedules, paperwork, 

and tryouts will be discussed.  If you have any questions, email Coach Orlowski at jorlowski@ktufsd.org 

Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 

Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 

teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter!!!  

The next Science Fair Club meeting is Tuesday October 23 in room 316 from 3-4:15.  If you have not 

turned in your permission slip yet, they are outside room 316 and are due ASAP.  For more information 

see Mrs Dettbarn in room 316. 

Attention 7th graders interested in joining the Hoover Wrestling Team.  Please see Mr. Hillman in room 

112 to sign up and receive the necessary paperwork.  Please note that wrestling starts on November 5th, 

therefore you can still play for the Hoover basketball or swim team. 

Capstone Students: Please check your school email for an important message from Mr. Kleismit. 

 

October 22, 2018 

All Instrumental music students please use the lesson schedule for week 5 

The Kenmore/Grand Island Girls Varsity Ice Hockey Team will be holding optional captain's practices for 

any girl in grade 7-12 that attends a Kenmore or Grand Island School.  The practices will be October 23rd 

and 30th 7:40pm - 8:40pm at Lincoln Arena.  There is NO cost but you must have your own 

equipment.  After the October 23rd skate, there will be a short parent meeting.  Schedules, paperwork, 

and tryouts will be discussed.  If you have any questions, email Coach Orlowski at jorlowski@ktufsd.org 

Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 

Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 

teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter!!!  
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The next Science Fair Club meeting is Tuesday October 23 in room 316 from 3-4:15.  If you have not 

turned in your permission slip yet, they are outside room 316 and are due ASAP.  For more information 

see Mrs Dettbarn in room 316. 

Attention 7th graders interested in joining the Hoover Wrestling Team.  Please see Mr. Hillman in room 

112 to sign up and receive the necessary paperwork.  Please note that wrestling starts on November 5th, 

therefore you can still play for the Hoover basketball or swim team. 

There will be a student council meeting on Tuesday at 3:00 in room 257. 

 

October 23, 2018 

All Instrumental music students please use the lesson schedule for week 5 

The Kenmore/Grand Island Girls Varsity Ice Hockey Team will be holding optional captain's practices for 

any girl in grade 7-12 that attends a Kenmore or Grand Island School.  The practices will be October 23rd 

and 30th 7:40pm - 8:40pm at Lincoln Arena.  There is NO cost but you must have your own 

equipment.  After the October 23rd skate, there will be a short parent meeting.  Schedules, paperwork, 

and tryouts will be discussed.  If you have any questions, email Coach Orlowski at jorlowski@ktufsd.org 

Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 

Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 

teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter!!!  

  

The next Science Fair Club meeting is Tuesday October 23 in room 316 from 3-4:15.  If you have not 

turned in your permission slip yet, they are outside room 316 and are due ASAP.  For more information 

see Mrs Dettbarn in room 316. 

Attention 7th graders interested in joining the Hoover Wrestling Team.  Please see Mr. Hillman in room 

112 to sign up and receive the necessary paperwork.  Please note that wrestling starts on November 5th, 

therefore you can still play for the Hoover basketball or swim team. 

There will be a student council meeting on Tuesday at 3:00 in room 257. 

Attention any 7th grade Boys, Interested in trying out for Modified basketball. There will be a brief sign up 

meeting Thursday, October 25th, right after school in the cafeteria. Again, that is THIS THURSDAY, right 

after school in the cafeteria if you are interested in playing Modified Boys Basketball. If you can't attend, 

please let Mr. Decarolis know and he will pass your name along to Coach Martin.  

Dragons - Please wear orange on Wednesday, October 24, in support of Unity Day, to show we are 

united against bullying and UNITED for kindness, acceptance and inclusion. 

 

October 24, 2018 

  

All Instrumental music students please use the lesson schedule for week 5 
  
Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 
Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 
teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter!!!  
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Attention 7th graders interested in joining the Hoover Wrestling Team.  Please see Mr. Hillman in room 
112 to sign up and receive the necessary paperwork.  Please note that wrestling starts on November 5th, 
therefore you can still play for the Hoover basketball or swim team. 
  
Attention any 7th grade Boys, Interested in trying out for Modified basketball. There will be a brief sign up 
meeting Thursday, October 25th, right after school in the cafeteria. Again, that is THIS THURSDAY, right 
after school in the cafeteria if you are interested in playing Modified Boys Basketball. If you can't attend, 
please let Mr. Decarolis know and he will pass your name along to Coach Martin.  
  
Spirit Week 
Monday 10/29 - Lazy Day 
Tuesday 10/30 - Decade Day 
Wednesday 10/31 - Halloween Costume Day 
Thursday 11/ 1 - Crazy Hair / Silly Sock Day 
Friday 11/2 - Hat/Sports Spirit Day 
 
October 25, 2018 
 
All Instrumental music students please use the lesson schedule for week 5 
 
Sander/Bacon 
Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 
Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 
teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter!!!  
 
Attention 7th graders interested in joining the Hoover Wrestling Team.  Please see Mr. Hillman in room 
112 to sign up and receive the necessary paperwork.  Please note that wrestling starts on November 5th, 
therefore you can still play for the Hoover basketball or swim team. 
 
Attention any 7th grade Boys, Interested in trying out for Modified basketball. There will be a brief sign up 
meeting Thursday, October 25th, right after school in the cafeteria. Again, that is THIS THURSDAY, right 
after school in the cafeteria if you are interested in playing Modified Boys Basketball. If you can't attend, 
please let Mr. Decarolis know and he will pass your name along to Coach Martin.  
 
Spirit Week 
Monday 10/29 - Lazy Day 
Tuesday 10/30 - Decade Day 
Wednesday 10/31 - Halloween Costume Day 
Thursday 11/ 1 - Crazy Hair / Silly Sock Day 
Friday 11/2 - Hat/Sports Spirit Day 
 
Picture retakes are tomorrow in the Community room during lunches.  If you purchased a packet and 
want your picture retaken, please bring your pictures with you when you go to have your photo retaken.  If 
you did not have your photo taken on picture day last month, you must have one taken on Friday, even if 
you are not ordering a packet.  Pick up an order form in the main office today if you would like to order a 
packet.   

  

  

October 26, 2018 
 
All Instrumental music students please use the lesson schedule for week 5 
  
Attention Hoover Dragons!!! It's Socktober and we need your help!  All month long the Be The Change 
Club is collecting NEW socks to donate to the Ken -Ton Closet.  Give your donation to your 1st period 
teacher.  Together we can help keep feet warm in our community this winter!!!  



  
Attention 7th graders interested in joining the Hoover Wrestling Team.  Please see Mr. Hillman in room 
112 to sign up and receive the necessary paperwork.  Please note that wrestling starts on November 5th, 
therefore you can still play for the Hoover basketball or swim team. 
  
Spirit Week 
Monday 10/29 - Lazy Day 
Tuesday 10/30 - Decade Day 
Wednesday 10/31 - Halloween Costume Day 
Thursday 11/ 1 - Crazy Hair / Silly Sock Day 
Friday 11/2 - Hat/Sports Spirit Day 
  
Picture retakes are tomorrow in the Community room during lunches.  If you purchased a packet and 
want your picture retaken, please bring your pictures with you when you go to have your photo retaken.  If 
you did not have your photo taken on picture day last month, you must have one taken on Friday, even if 
you are not ordering a packet.  Pick up an order form in the main office today if you would like to order a 
packet. 
 
October 29, 2018 
  

This is a very important reminder to anyone who still wants to donate to our local SPCA and help Julianna 
Greenert with her service project.  You can bring items such as cat food, towels, blankets, pet beds, cat 
toys, dog collars and paper towels and place in bins located in rooms 319, 375, and 377.   
This is the last week for collecting.  Let's help these animals while they wait for their forever homes. 
  
Music 
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 1. 
  
Catalano 
Attention girls interested I trying out for Modified Basketball, there will be a brief informational meeting on 
Thursday, November 1 in the gym at 3:00 pm 
  
Sander/Bacon 
Attention Hoover Middle!!! It's crunch time, and we don't mean the candy bar.  This just in from the Be 
The Change Club.....we have collected 750 pairs of socks so Far!!! We collected 1,000 pairs of socks last 
year.  Our goal is to beat last year's total.  WE ARE SO CLOSE!!!!! There are three days left.  We know 
we can do it!!! Come on dragons!!! Bring in those socks!!!!! 
  
Hoover Spirit Week 
Tuesday is Decade Day!! 
 
October 30, 2018 
 

This is a very important reminder to anyone who still wants to donate to our local SPCA and help Julianna 
Greenert with her service project.  You can bring items such as cat food, towels, blankets, pet beds, cat 
toys, dog collars and paper towels and place in bins located in rooms 319, 375, and 377.   
This is the last week for collecting.  Let's help these animals while they wait for their forever homes. 
  
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 1. 
  
Attention girls interested in trying out for Modified Basketball, there will be a brief informational meeting on 
Thursday, November 1 in the gym at 3:00 pm 
  
Attention Hoover Middle!!! It's crunch time, and we don't mean the candy bar.  This just in from the Be 
The Change Club.....we have collected 750 pairs of socks so Far!!! We collected 1,000 pairs of socks last 



year.  Our goal is to beat last year's total.  WE ARE SO CLOSE!!!!! There are three days left.  We know 
we can do it!!! Come on dragons!!! Bring in those socks!!!!! 
  
Hoover Spirit Week 
Wednesday - Halloween Costumes 
  
Special Writing Workshop 
10:00 am on Saturday, November 3 at Kenmore Middle School Room 105 
 
October 31, 2018 
 
 HAPPY HALLOWEEN! 
 
This is a very important reminder to anyone who still wants to donate to our local SPCA and help Julianna 
Greenert with her service project.  You can bring items such as cat food, towels, blankets, pet beds, cat 
toys, dog collars and paper towels and place in bins located in rooms 319, 375, and 377.   
This is the last week for collecting.  Let's help these animals while they wait for their forever homes. 
  
Music 
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 1. 
  
Catalano 
Attention girls interested in trying out for Modified Basketball, there will be a brief informational meeting on 
Thursday, November 1 in the gym at 3:00 pm 
  
Sander/Bacon 
Attention Hoover Middle!!! It's crunch time, and we don't mean the candy bar.  This just in from the Be 
The Change Club.....we have collected 750 pairs of socks so Far!!! We collected 1,000 pairs of socks last 
year.  Our goal is to beat last year's total.  WE ARE SO CLOSE!!!!! There are three days left.  We know 
we can do it!!! Come on dragons!!! Bring in those socks!!!!! 
  
Hoover Spirit Week 
Thursday is Crazy Sock and Hair Day 
 
 

 
  
 

   

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  



 

  
 

 


